
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 8th November 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 Diorama Project 

 

Classes 13 and 14 will start their new Art Project next week, a Macbeth Diorama. For this 

we would be grateful if your child could bring in a shoe box or similar sized cardboard box. 

Also some children last year bought in Lego or Playmobil figures to put in the diorama. 

These would be returned.  

 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. K. Smart            Mr. M. Kelleher  
Class 13 Teacher                     Class 14 Teacher  

ksmart@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk                 mkelleher@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 
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